
 
 

Youth Publicity Release 

Consent to Photography 

I further hereby authorize the University of Connecticut 4-H Program to photograph, video 

and/or audio record my child during the Program, and use or distribute any picture, video or 

audio recording related to Program activities that my child is depicted in. I also authorize use of 

these materials for publication in brochures, on the websites, or other University of Connecticut 

4-H promotional material. They may also be distributed to other Program participants, 

including but not limited to a Program group picture of all participants. 

For those who choose "I do not consent" please be aware that many of our 4-H programs and 

events are carried out in public, and we cannot control what photos, videos and audio 

recordings will be taken. We can control when it is a closed 4-H program such as a 4-H club 

meeting or other 4-H activity. 

By Entering my Name I agree to the Above Release 

____________________________________ 

Member Name 

_____________________________ 

Date 

____________________________________ 

Parent Name 

_____________________________ 

Date 

The University of Connecticut complies with all applicable federal and state laws regarding non-discrimination, equal opportunity and 

affirmative action, including the provision of reasonable accommodations for persons with disabilities. Extension program 

participants with disabilities may request reasonable accommodations to address limitations resulting from a disability. For more 

information, please contact the UConn Extension Civil Rights Liaison at extensioncivilrights@uconn.edu. 
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